
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We are excited to launch our recruitment drive for Head Boy and Head Girl this year, along with the 
appointment of Prefects in Year 11.  Throughout this week, we will be inviting all students in Year 10 
to apply to become Head Boy or Head Girl, Deputy Head Boy or Head Girl and for roles as Prefects. 
Within this recruitment process we will be looking for students who exemplify our student values of 
respect, responsibility, determination and excellence.  
 
As a Year 11 leader, your child will be a role model for students at The King’s School. They will play a 
pivotal role in representing the school at key events throughout the school year including Year 7 
Induction events and the Year 6 Open Evening. In addition, they will play an active role in the School 
Council, ensuring student voices are heard and they will coordinate the Student Leadership Team 
with charity fundraising events, whilst spearheading the planning of the Year 11 Prom.  
 
Representing the school in this way is a fantastic opportunity to develop their leadership and 
communication skills, qualities which are highly valued both in further education and by employers. 
Furthermore, we aim to reward our Year 11 leaders with a number of privileges and rewards 
throughout the year. 
 
Students who feel they have what it takes to represent The King’s School, should apply in writing (no 
more than one side of A4) outlining how they meet each of The King’s School student values and 
explaining what they will bring to the role if successful.  
 
The selection process will be as follows:  
 

Submit letter of application to Ms Evans  Tuesday 25th  June 2024 

Selection process  Wednesday 26th June 2024 

Interviews Friday 28th June – Wednesday 3rd  
July 2024 

 
If you or your child require any further information or support with the letter of application, please 
speak to Mrs Hancock.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Mrs S Hancock 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
  


